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Spotlight On 

-Those who help us- 
 

In the words of Mahatma Gandhi, “Be the change you want to see in the world.” 
Without you, our supporters and donors, we wouldn’t be able to change the world for 
people with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD). Thanks to your help, 
children and adults with (I/DD) and their families receive: 
  
·        information and referral support; 
·        community training and education; 

·        individual, class, and systems change advocacy; and 

·        individual, family, volunteer and community support. 
  
The Arc of Aurora continues to receive NO GOVERNMENT funding for the work we do 
and we continue to be privately funded by: 
  
·        arc Thrift Stores (largest funder), their shoppers, and donors 
·        Contributing Members 
·        Colorado Gives Day donors 
·        Other friends and supporters who provide monetary donations 

·        Silent Auction donors 

·        Gift card donors 
·        Scholarship donors 

·        Thanksgiving and Holiday Project donors 
·        Our employees 
  

The Arc of Aurora recognizes the substantial support we receive from everyone 
included above. We cherish and take great care of your gifts so we can make our 

community a better place for those with I/DD and their families! 
  

Thank you for being the change WE ALL want to see in the world! 
 


